
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 
 

October 8, 2013 

     As part of the Warm Springs Extension Project, construction 
crews will be working in the vacant area along Warm 
Springs Blvd. between Reliance Way and S. Grimmer Blvd.  
While the work will not remove any lanes, it will narrow the 
existing northbound lane as crews work to install 
underground utilities.  A map of the affected area is on the 
reverse. 
 
The work will include, but is not limited to: 

 
 Installing changeable message signs. 
 Narrowing a section of northbound Warm Springs Blvd. 
 Excavation in impacted area 
 Installing and relocating utilities 
 Paving 

  
We appreciate your continued patience during construction. 
If you have questions regarding these activities, please 
contact our office at (510) 413-2060 or e-mail 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  

 

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Installation of utilities and paving at 
Warm Springs Blvd. 

Estimated Start Date  

Week of October 14, 2013  

Estimated Duration  

Intermittently for approximately 12 
months. 

Impacts  

 Narrowing of roadway along Warm 
Springs Blvd. 

 Traffic delays 

 Increased dust and noise. 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District 

Construction Notification #50 
Utility Work and Traffic Impacts  
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